
  Fayette County Parks and Recreation Meeting 
        Meeting Minutes 
           May 9, 2006 
 
Attendees:  
 
Billy Gunnin, John Feldt, Frank Oakley, Ted Burgess, Fayette County Recreation 
Commission 
Anita Godbee, Director, Fayette County Parks and Recreation 
 
Having a quorum, Billy Gunnin, Chairman, called the April 2006 meeting to order.  
 
Minutes from the March 14, 2006 Recreation Commission meetings were approved 
unanimously.  
 
Old Business: 
 
Fayette County Parks, Green Space, and Recreation Task Force Proposal 
 
John Feldt presented a proposal titled, “Establishment of a Fayette County Parks, Green 
Space, and Recreation Task Force.”  After discussion and comment, commissioners 
unanimously approved the concept and recommended further development and 
refinement.  John will have a draft proposal and letter ready by the June meeting.  
 
FY07 Budget Update 
 
Anita Godbee summarized the FY07 budget recommendations as recommended by the 
county administration.  She presented the latest proposed budget for FY07 M&O, Capital 
Improvements, and CIP.  She also discussed the status of the recreational budget 
recommendations for Peachtree City and Tyrone. 
 
County Trails Update 
 
Nothing new was reported on the Fayette County Trails Plan.  Anita Godbee will look 
into this project and report back for the next meeting.  
 
Disc Golf Course 
 
Anita Godbee wrote a letter to Mr. Alex Smith in support of a disc golf course project.  
This letter did not recommend county financial support.  
 
New Reservation Policy 
 
Anita Godbee presented a revised policy regarding reservation of indoor facilities.  
Commissioners unanimously approved this updated policy, including raising reservation 
fees to $50 per hour and increasing the key/lock deposit. 



 
New Business: 
 
None 
 
 
The May Fayette County Parks and Recreation was adjourned.  The next meeting will be 
June 13, 2006 at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
John Feldt 
Acting Secretary  
 
 


